
Core Policy XX: Abingdon Flood Risk Management Measures 

Land is safeguarded for flood risk management measures to the west of A34 and 

south of Marcham Road on land known as Abingdon Common, as shown on 

Appendix XX. Until it is determined by the Environment Agency that the area is not 

required for flood risk management measures, development that might prejudice the 

implementation of such measures, in this location, will be refused.  

If flood risk management measures are brought forward in this location a 

comprehensive planning application will be submitted, and determined by the Vale of 

White Horse District Council. 

 

 

 

Supporting Text 

As part of the spatial planning approach set out within the Plan, the preferred policy 

approach above recognises investigations by the Environment Agency of 

comprehensive flood risk management measures to reduce flood risk in Abingdon.  


